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November 1, 2024
Dear Teacher,
____________________________ is a member of the Inwood Dance Company Nutcracker cast.  They will be performing of The Nutcracker at Shepherd University 
Thursday, December 19th for grades K-12, therefore we ask you to please excuse them from classes.   This year’s our cast will be joined by guest artist, Raul Peindro, sponsored in part by the Marion Park Lewis Foundation..  These performances enrich the cultural life of our students and the residents of the Eastern Panhandle.  Thank you for supporting these talented and aspiring young artists.  

Sincerely,

Denna Smith

Director

